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GPGC members Will Chisum and Donny Penwell taking
a lunch break in Argentina, looks like some great food.
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Final  StandingsDay Date Range Officer
Sat March 18 Jack Foster
Sun March 19 Gil George
Wed March 22 Ted Preston
Sat March 25 Jay Warren
Sun March 26 TBD
Wed March 29 Jay Phillips
Sat April 1 Tracy Ragle
Sun April 2 John Basilone
Wed April 5 Rusty Porter
Sat April 8 Randy Walhood
Sun April 9 Mike Skidmore
Wed April 12 Mike Shuping
Sat April 15 Bill  Schweitzer
Sun April 16 Mary Ann Jenkins

Range Officer Duty

Here is Will Chisum again, this time with
a mornings worth of doves in Argentina,
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Upcoming Events 2017

For more info on the Monthly Skeet Shoots contact Brad Ambrose brad567@hotmail.com

None Scheduled
Jason Foshea

fosheajason@hotmail.com

Month Date Activity

March Tuesday 3/21 Skeet League Starts

April Sunday 4/16 Vintage Shoot

May Sunday 5/21  Monthly Skeet Shoot 12 / 20

June Sunday 6/18 Monthly Skeet Shoot 12 / 28

July Sunday 7/16 Monthly Skeet Shoot 12 / 410

August Sunday 8/6 Monthly Skeet Shoot 12

September Sunday 9/10 Monthly Skeet Shoot 20

October Sunday 10/15 Ironman

November Sunday 11/19 Turkey Shoot

December Saturday 12/16 Monthly Skeet Shoot 12 / 20

Date Activity

Saturday April 1 Work Day
Friday thru Sunday

April 7, 8 & 9 Penwell Memorial

Saturday June 3 Work Day

Saturday August 26 Work Day
Friday thru Sunday
Sept 15, 16 & 17 World Warm Up

Saturday Nov 18 Work Day

300 Bullseye matches each Thursday
6:00 pm until May 31

6:30 pm  June July  August
6:00 pm Sept thru end of daylight savings

900 Bullseye matches 3rd Saturday at 9:00

.22 Silhouette matches 4th Saturday at 9:00

Match Directors
Jim Wilson

Gary Ledbetter
David Jones

mailto:jkw948@yahoo.com
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GPGC Spring Skeet and Trap Leagues

The spring shotgun leagues are getting organized.

First night for the skeet league is Tuesday March 21.  Looks like we will
have a total of 12 teams.  Contact Ken Flippin (817-891-7771
kflip34330@gmail.com) with questions or for details.

A handicap trap league started on Monday, March 13 and there is still room
for more shooters.  Contact Jay Warren (jayw7@verizon.net) for details.
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Beginners Skeet

Thursday evenings beginning March 23 and lasting 6-8
weeks from 5:30 till dark - Bill Schweitzer, Gene Wills,
John Nix, along with several more skeet shooters will be
sponsoring a beginners skeet shoot.

This is primarily to help new shooter learn basics and
gain a comfort level with the sport.  There is not charge

for the shoot except the normal range fees.  It is open to members, non-members, guests
and shooters of all ages.

Bring your shotgun and the appropriate ammunition (2 boxes).  Any gauge shotgun will work.
The ammo best suited is #9 or #8 shot, but 7 ½ will be okay.  We  have several youth size
20 gauge semi-auto shotguns for use if you need one.  You will need earplugs, glasses and
a shooting bag or large pockets.

After 6 or 8 weeks of shooting you should become a fairly competent shooter and then with
more practice you can take your ability to whatever level you want.  We teach shooting safety
and stress enjoyment.  This is a social sport that should be fun. Come on out for an evening
and try it out.  For the first evening or two we try to work one on one with the raw beginners,
then try to place shooters in groups of similar abilities and work with you as we see a need.

No one learns to shoot a shotgun easily without a
little help.  If you are not hitting a bird and can’t tell
if you are in front, behind or above the bird, an
experienced shooter standing behind you while you
shoot can tell you where you are shooting and what
to do to correct whatever needs adjustment.

Drop Bill Schweitzer an email or give him a call if
you have questions.
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GPGC Silhouette  Match 02/18/2017
We had 5 shooters today.

The five participants were, back row, left to right, Ed Dotson and Aaron Plattner,
front row, left to right Floyd Jester, Wesley Binney and Mike Horton

Following the match,  a work party commenced, all the shooters participated, shown
below are from Win Belser, Ed Dotson, Mark Belsar and Mel Roberts. Behind them in
the shadows are Aaron Plattner, Floyd Jester and Scott Nevin.
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Jim Wilson at the ready

Floyd Jester and Wesley Binney

Bill Schweitzer and Jim Wilson

Work Day 2/18/2017
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GPGC Silhouette Match 02/25/2017

 The six participants were, back row, left to right, Clint Freeman, Bill McCuller and Gary
Ledbetter, front row, left to right  Wesley Binney, Floyd Jester and Mike Horton

We had six shooters for this match.

Match winner, Gary Ledbetter receiving
the silver bullet, ' donated by Floyd Jester'
from Jim Wilson
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Brad Ambrose and son Sawyer at the range, great shooting Sawyer

Nice update to the men’s room, installation courtesy of Gene Wills and Ken English.
Big Thank You to both of you!
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XOjY2scgnY8

We had a Promatic wizard working on
our sporting machines. Tanner
Heffington, Promatics Regional Sales &
Service Manager, did a great job in
making sure all our equipment was
ready to go.  Thanks to Tanner and to
Jason Davidson for coordinating this.

Tanner let us know that Promatic has a
YouTube page that details the operation
and adjustments for all their machines,
see the url below, for those of you who
are interested.
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GPGC Board of Directors

Be Courteous
Reload the houses
Pick up your hulls
Clean up the area

Use  the trash cans

Membership Share  Questions?

GPGC Bullet-Tin
John Nix -  Publisher

214-384-7857
johntnix@verizon.net

Richard Kummer President 214-435-7395 skeetpiot@yahoo.com
Don Ambrose Vice President 940-765-2284 donaldambrose@swbell.net
Bill Schweitzer Vice President 817-329-8828 try9@verizon.net
Jeff Zwiebel Secretary 972-480-8438 jeff.zwiebel@mindspring.com
Jason Davidson Treasurer 972-977-8499 burntorange98@hotmail.com
Mark Belser 972-951-3354 mark.belser@sbcglobal.net
Gary Ledbetter 469-644-3822 gkledbetter@gmail.com
Jason Foshea 817-410-1564 fosheajason@hotmail.com
John Nix 214-384-7857 johntnix@verizon.net
James K. Wilson 214-532-7226 jkw948@yahoo.com
David Jones 972-343-2721 get1busy@msn.com
Frank Horak 972-358-1017 dacagunshow@msn.com

Contact
David Todd
GPSDC Secretary
604 Alder Court
Coppell, Tx 75019
214-334-7717
d_r_todd@yahoo.com
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